

December 4, 2023

Dear Dr. Reginaldo Filho:

We are glad to hear and extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on the following TCM congresses and symposia to be held in Brazil and Portugal in 2024:

- The 23rd EBRAMEC Symposium (January 26 to 28, 2024)
- The 1st Luso-Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine (February 10 to 11, 2024)
- The 13th Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine and the 4th International Congress of Faculdade EBRAMEC (June 24 to 30, 2024)
- The 7th Symposium of Mais Oriental (July 27 to 28, 2024)

The dedication, passion, and expertise demonstrated by you and your team throughout the congresses and symposia have undoubtedly contributed significantly to its success. Your ability to bring together outstanding professionals from various backgrounds in Traditional Chinese Medicine (TCM) is truly commendable

On this joyous occasion, we extend our best wishes to you and your team for your continued success in future endeavors. May your dedication to advancing TCM and organizing remarkable events always bear fruit.

Once again, congratulations on these truly remarkable TCM Congresses and Symposia!

With warm regards



Binjiang Wu

President, Ontario College of Traditional Chinese Medicine Vice President, World Federation of Chinese Medicine Societies (WFCMS) Vice President, The World Federation of Acupuncture-Moxibustion Societies (WFAS)